

Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Andrews

9th February 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,



World Book Day - Thursday 3th March 2022

On Thursday 3rd March 2022 it is World Book Day! All children will have the opportunity to dress up as their favourite author or favourite book character and bring in a book of their choice to share with their peers. Children can choose their World Book Day outfit from a wide variety of characters from a range of genres. This could be a character from Harry Potter, a character from the Wimpy Kid books or even from David Walliams' books where they wear jeans and t-shirts. Your child will also be bringing home a World Book Day £1 token this week, to be redeemed at a retailer of your choice

As you are aware, here at Parkland we believe reading is one of the most important life skills. We recognise that the more opportunities children have to share books with friends, family members and at school, the greater their love of reading will become, this helps the children to develop their vocabulary and become more fluent, confident readers.

As part of this we are delighted to announce another Parkland special, RED (Read Every Day) March.





On 1st March, your child will bring home a RED booklet that needs to be signed each time your child reads to you, a family member or a friend. All those that complete the RED challenge will be awarded certificates and a prize!

We had a lot of children complete the RED November Challenge and are hoping to receive even more completed RED March booklets!

We hope you will encourage your child to take up this challenge and enjoy reading together.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards

Mrs Raymond, Mrs Hill, Mr Garner **English & Reading Co-ordinators**

St Thomas Road, South Wigston, Leicester, LE18 4TA

Email: admin@dsatparkland.org Website: www.parklandprimary.co.uk





